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Take a look at what we’ve been up to in year 6! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term in year 6, we have been learning all about World War 2. We have had such a busy, fun-filled 
term and we have made many memories. As part of our project, we have been lucky enough to visit Eden 
Camp, have an evacuation sleepover and build our very own Anderson Shelters, as well as filling our 
brains with lots of new knowledge! This week, we will be concluding our project with our very own project 
showcase.   

Some of our Anderson Shelters 
made from wood, cardboard and 

lollipop sticks. 

Thank you for your 
continued support 
with your child’s 
reading, spellings 
and home learning. 
Have a wonderful 
Christmas break and 
we look forward to 
seeing you in the 
New Year! 

The year 6 team. 

 

 

 

 

Our trip to Eden Camp. This term, we have also been 
extremely busy being 
mathematicians, readers and 
authors. Take a look at some of 
our amazing maths learning 
and some of our amazing 
writing based on the video clip 
‘The Piano’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


